
 

2021-2022 BELL TIMES 
Bell times have changed for  

Sept. 2021-2022 

Our new start time will be  

9:10am  – 3:30pm 

More information regarding 

next year’s bus schedule will 

come at a later time. 

  

We are participating in a VIRTUAL BOOK FAIR on 

April 26 – May 10. This means that you will have 

online access to buy items during this time. This is 

the link to the website 

http://www.scholastic.ca/virtualbookfairs/  

if you want to look around and see what is being 

offered. Once our ONLINE STORE is set up, we will 

be sending out the link.  

Happy Shopping 

 

  CHEDOKE NEWS 

NO SCHOOL 
Friday April 2 

Monday April 5  

Monday April 12-Friday April 16 

 

APRIL 2021 

http://www.scholastic.ca/virtualbookfairs/


Today we are going to try 

to keep our lights off 

inside the classrooms to 

help save electricity. What 

are you and your family 

going to do to Celebrate 

Earth Day?  

Some ideas are enclosed 

below! 

 

 

CHEDOKE School will be wearing BLUE 

on April 1st to increase awareness for  

World Autism Awareness Day. 



Friday April 9 is the last day of school 

before the Spring Break!  Come to school & celebrate  

 Wear your or your and /or 

and let’s start getting ready to relax. 

 

 

 

  

GET YOUR SMILE READY 



LOOKING FOR 

INFORMATION 

 

When looking for 
information about 

Chedoke School, you will 
always find it on our 

website 
www.hwdsb.on.ca/chedok

e/  
or we will communicate 

directly with you by 
SchoolMessenger.  

 
HWDSB will communicate 

information to parents 
through the parent portal 

 

SUBSCRIBE TO 

OUR WEBSITE 

 
If you subscribe to 

our website, you will 
automatically receive 
updates in your email. 
 

GROWTH MINDSET 
 

Practice some of these statements and Affirmations with 
your family or post them on the fridge. Sometimes with the 

right mindset a storm might feel like a sprinkle.  
 

http://www.hwdsb.on.ca/chedoke/
http://www.hwdsb.on.ca/chedoke/

